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	Rigby Lane, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire B60 2EP

Tel : 01527 875 475  Fax: 01527 870211

Headteacher: Mrs S Radford
www.rigbyhallschool.com
Email – office@rigbyhall.worcs.sch.uk


12th June 2015
Dear Parents / Carers
From September we are considering offering a breakfast provision for pupils after they arrive at school and during registration time. This is because we are aware of increasing numbers of children coming to school without having had breakfast or have been eating crisps or chocolate on the playground.

We would propose that pupils would pay £1.00 per session and the menu would vary each day and would be confirmed at a later date.

Presently, I am just requesting the reply slip to be returned to see whether there is a parental interest in starting such provision. Please return the slip below by Friday 19th June.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Radford

Headteacher

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………

BREAKFAST PROVISION

I am interested in my child ………………………………………   Class ……………………… attending breakfast provision if one was to be set up.

Signed …………………………………………    Date ……………………………….
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